
 

 

   

ATTENDANCE 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Attendance will always play an 

important part of academy life 

and we want to raise its profile 

even further! 

 

Each half term, a prize draw will 

take place for all children who 

have had attendance above the 

academy target of 97%. Each 

child will be entered into a raffle 

with a chance to win a brand 

new bike! 

 

 
School Parliament will discuss 

new prize ideas each half term. 

 

 
 

Look out for homework in 

planners each week. Project 

based, wider curriculum 

homework sheets will also be 

sent home for you to further 

your child’s passion for learning 

at home. 

Spooky Disco – Tuesday 19th 

KS1 3:15-4:15pm 

(Please bring your child’s outfit 

in a bag when you drop them off 

in the morning) 

KS2 4:30-5:30pm (Children can 

arrive in their outfits) 

 

Tickets cost £2 and this includes 

entry, a bag of sweets and a 

drink. A letter will be sent home 

with further info. 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Parent Phonics Workshop – School 

Hall from 2:30 – 3:15pm – Wednesday 

29th September  

This session is aimed at Y1, 2 and if 

your child does Fresh Start 

Phonics in KS2 

 

Do you want your child to have the 

very best opportunities as they move 

through school and life? Reading is the 

gateway to all learning and we want to 

help you!  

 

Join us for a cake and a cup of 

tea/coffee to find out how to support 

your child’ reading at home. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Donna Burnett  

 September 2021 

 
It was fantastic to see our School 

Parliament being a positive force of good 

in the community, engaging with a local 

litter pick for National Fitness Day. 

 

Safeguarding 

Here at OPAPH, we have a just tell 

culture. If you have a worry or concern, 

just tell us and we will support. 

 
 

 

 
After School Clubs 

We have a range of after school clubs for 

all year groups including sport, art and 

much more. Ask your class teacher for 

more information, or check the website. 

These clubs will change each half term to 

give your child a variety of opportunities. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


